
 

HFNC Newsletter September 2022 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

Further to the information sent out by Yvonne regarding our accommodation and meals for the 

weekend, this is to inform others who are not staying at the accommodation booked by Yvonne but 

who may wish to join us for the excursions over the weekend. 

 

On Saturday, we will be departing Lorne and heading to Anglesea to enjoy the native plants in flower 

in that area.  We may also visit the wildflower display in Anglesea as a start to the day.  Meet us in 

Anglesea at the Visitor Centre car park at 9.30 am. 

 

On Sunday, we will be spend the day around Lorne, heading first to Sheoak Picnic Ground.  As we 

will have to clean up the accommodation, we will leave a little later than for Saturday.  Meet us in 

Lorne at the Visitor Centre car park at 10 am. 

 

An extra note about food for those staying in the booked accommodation – please consider bringing 

along something to share as a pre-dinner snack. 

 

Regarding the special presentation – Birgita’s presentation on Latham’s Snipe research and 

conservation strategies will be held in the Red Shield Hut in the Hamilton Showgrounds – just behind 

the Main Office starting at 7.30 pm on Friday 23
rd

 September. 

 

Regards 

 

Diane and Rod 

 
 


